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We are continuing to have an amazing

inaugural release this summer. We want

to thank each one of you who have

come out and said hi to us! We are

incredibly grateful for your support!

Sincerely Rob and Debbie Marr



We are excited to announce we will be pouring our wine at

Sherwood Robin Hood Festival July 18th from 5-10 pm and

July 19th from 11:30am-10 pm. Come and enjoy a glass of

wine in the beer garden.



EXCITING NEWS

NEED WINE?

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL

Big things are on the horizon! We
have new releases coming this fall,
and we can’t wait to share them with
you. Stay tuned—there’s so much to
look forward to!

We have our wines available for
purchase on our website. We
offer free local delivery in
Sherwood and surrounding
areas. We also offer pickup in
Sherwood as well as shipping.
Visit our website at
www.MarrEstates.com

Marr Cellars wines will be
featured at many events this
Summer. For updates and
current events, please follow us
on social media. Click the
buttons for links. 

http://www.marrestates.com/
https://instagram.com/Marr.Estates
http://facebook.com/361771837029243

